
Editorial: Can Calif. afford
not to fix dams?
Publisher’s note: This editorial is from the Dec. 11, 2017,
Sacramento Bee.

California’s dam inspectors appear to be doing their jobs
well. Unfortunately, too many dam operators are falling down
on the job, and could be placing the public at risk.

That’s the message of a report by The Sacramento Bee’s Ryan
Sabalow  and  Dale  Kasler.  It’s  also  a  part  of  life  in
California. As vast swaths of Southern California smolder from
the  unusual  late-season  fires  this  dry  December,  people
naturally are focusing less on rain, potential flooding or dam
safety.

But as climate changes and the Santa Ana winds to the south
and the Diablo winds in our region become more pronounced,
Californians  will  have  no  choice  but  to  invest  in  flood
control and other water-related public works.
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